
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

    
 

   
 

   
 

      
  

 
 

     
  

   
 

 
 

     
    
     

      
 
 
 

 
  

  
 

 

 
    

  
       

   
 

Councillor 

Gord Perks 
WARD 4 • PARKDALE-HIGH PARK 

Toronto City Hall, 2nd Floor, Suite A14 

100 Queen Street West Toronto ON MSH 2N2 

T: 416.392.7919 F: 416.392.0398 

councillor_perks@toronto.ca 

gordperks.ca 

NEW BUSINESS 

Date: July 4th, 2024 

To: Toronto and East York Community Council 

From: Councillor Gord Perks 

Subject: Temporary Adjustments to Parking Regulations for 2024 Canadian National 
Exhibition (Non Delegated) 

SUMMARY 
Every year, temporary traffic and parking amendments are required to improve traffic 
operations and pedestrian safety during the annual Canadian National Exhibition (CNE), which 
takes place from August 16 to September 2, 2022. 

RECOMMENDATIONS 

City Council authorize the temporary traffic and parking regulations on streets in the vicinity 
of Exhibition Place that are impacted during the Canadian National Exhibition identified in 
Attachments 1and 2 to this letter; the temporary parking regulations will override all existing 
regulations for the duration of this event, from August 16, 2024 to September 2, 2024 

Councillor Gord Perks 
Ward 4, Parkdale-High Park 

ATTACHMENTS 

Attachment 1: Temporary Traffic and Parking Regulations to be enacted in connection with 
the 2024 Canadian National Exhibition 
Attachment 2:  Map - Streets with Proposed Temporary Parking Regulations Associated with 
the 2024 Canadian National Exhibition 


